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We promoted several Young Marines.  We had been able to catch up on classes and other 

requirements.  Almost all of our Privates were 

promoted to PFC, one to Lance Corporal and 

another to YM Sergeant.  We also awarded several 

ribbons that they had earned.   

 

Three of our Young Marines have been accepted 

to Regimental Leadership Schools.  They will be 

eligible for promotion upon completion of their 

schools.  Regimental Schools are being held in 

Lebanon State Park this year.   

 

We will conduct parent/adult/Young Marine 

orientation Saturday, March 20th   Our next recruit 

class will begin on Saturday, 10 April 2021.  We 

already have twelve ‘recruits in waiting’.  

Hopefully this year will give us a smooth 

transition.  Also waiting for warmer weather will 

allow us to use Camp Bonnyman more effectively 

and keep the Young Marines outside in a healthier 

environment.   

 

Plans are well on the way for summer.  We will return to Whispering Springs again this June 

for a week, as our Unit Trip.  The kids love it there.  And we will be in an environment 

where we are ‘safe’ from the Covid cancellations and the loss of deposits made. 

 

We are looking forward to the Marine Corps League Rod’s n’ Hogs Show. 

 
 


